Saturday, October 23, 2021

Unfortunately, due to recent positive cases, we must
restrict visitation until at least Monday, 11/1/21, and will
continue to test residents and staff until we have no
further positives and are beyond the incubation period.

The visitation restriction applies to all portions of
assisted and independent living. Please do not enter the
building until further notice. Residents should not leave
the building except for medical necessity, such as
doctor’s appointments.

You can contact me with any questions.

Aaron Baker, Administrator/Owner
(330) 562-6171



